
 
 
 
 
27 May 2022 
 
 
Dear families 
 
Firstly, I wanted to start by thanking families who attended the SLT Drop-In on Friday – it was a positive and 
productive opportunity for face to face communication and one we want to continue to offer. As a result of this 
success, we will be offering the same opportunity on a weekly basis on Friday’s 3.30pm – 4.30pm where you will be 
able to meet with a member of the senior leadership team to discuss any queries, feedback or concerns. Our next 
drop in will be on Friday 10 June 3.30pm – 4.30pm following the half term holiday. 
 
Appreciations 

Our students have been going above and beyond this week with hard work, respect and integrity being demonstrated 
on a daily basis. Golden Tickets continue to flourish and I hope your child is enjoying the recognition these bring. 
However, for students who have consistently gone above and beyond please find our appreciations below: 
https://www.dixonsfa.com/about/appreciations 
  
Year 11 Exams and Revision  

Year 11 exams continue to go well with students feeling positive and enjoying the opportunity to show off what they 
know and to put their hard work into practice. We are offering a full range of revision lessons after half term and I 
would encourage your child to attend in order to maximise their success in the summer. We also have revision 
sessions in the half term holiday available for students and I hope all of this additional support ensures your child 
feels ready to complete their remaining exams with confidence. 
 
Cooking Up a Treat  

We have a number of students who study food and nutrition in Year 10 that are part of an exciting project with De 
La Salle School whereby they will be using the professional kitchens available on site to experience catering in the 
‘real world’. Our students will be attending the project over the coming weeks and will be preparing dishes, learning 
new techniques and then concocting a culinary treat of their own In the form of their personalised menu. As always, 
we are so proud of our students who continue to do Dixons Fazakerley proud. 
 
HPV Vaccine for Year 8 and 9 students 

If you have not already done so please can you give consent, or refuse consent, for your Year 8 or 9 child to receive 
the HPV / Adolescent Booster & Meningitis ACWY vaccine in school. The following page of our website has an 
information video and the links to the consent forms: 
https://www.dixonsfa.com/about/hpv-vaccination 
 
Wishing you a restful half term and thank you for your ongoing support. We look forward to seeing students after 
the holiday ready for another half term of purposeful and focused learning.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Chris Wilson 
Principal 
Dixons Fazakerley Academy 
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